Dept of Hispanic Studies The University Sheffield \$10 2TN

11th October, 1979

Dear Sr. Brugarolas,

Many thanks for your letter of October 8th and for your confirmation of the arrangements made with Sr. Carbajal for the holding of our annual conference at your Institute on November 10th. I can only repeat to you that we do most appreciate the generous extent of your hospitality.

I enclose a copy of our programme and details of the meeting. We should be honoured if you and your wife together with Mr. and Mrs. Spink could be present at the lunch, as our guests and as representatives of the Instituto de España. If you have further suggestions for invitations in this category that we might make, please do not hesitate to contact me on the subject. As we stressed to Sr. Carbajal, the meeting itself is open to all interested parties (although phealection in the A.G.M. should be restricted to Members, as you will appreciate) and I shall be happy to send details to anyone that you think would be interested.

We look forward very much to holding our meeting at the Instituto and to meeting you on November 10th.

With renewed thanks for your generous cooperation,

Yours sincerely,

Alan Yates

Sr. Guillermo Brugarolas, Director Instituto de España en Londres 102 Eaton Square London SW1